NOTICE REGARDING SUBMISSION OF
ELECTION ADDRESS OF CANDIDATES
Police and Crime Commissioner election

For the Kent Police Area

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Part 1 of Schedule 8 of
The Police and Crime Commissioner Elections Order 2012, that the
latest time for submission of Election Addresses of Candidates to the
Police Area Returning Officer is noon on Friday 5 April 2024.

The Election Address must be submitted electronically in the
prescribed form and must meet the criteria set out in Part 1 of
Schedule 8 of The Police and Crime Commissioner Elections Order
2012. The email address for submission of the Candidates Election
Address is paro@qgravesham.gov.uk

Electronic copies of the prescribed form are available from
paro@gravesham.gov.uk

Dated: Friday 22 March 2024 Stuart Bobby
Police Area Returning Officer

Printed and published by the Police Area Returning Officer Gravesham Borough Council,
Committee and Elections Office 1%t Floor, Civic Centre, Windmill Street, Gravesend, Kent,
DA12 1AU.
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